
Kociak - the grand opening of a cult pastry
shop

Who wasn't at the opening of the "Kitten" cafe missed the historic event   �� Many months of
preparations wrapped in a fog of mystery have reached the final. On the last day of February 2023,
at 9:00 am, the iconic "Kociak" reopened, serving the first sultana cream in years. The well-known
confectioner Paweł Mieszała ("Pawlova Confectionery"), supported by his family, friends, co-workers
and many fans of this idea, finalized the project of reviving the most recognizable confectionery in
Poznań. The implementation deserves great recognition. The offer significantly refers to the "cat"
classics from years ago, the interior has been tastefully renovated, and many important elements of
the equipment have gained a second life. A kitten is history, sentiment and a pretext for meetings
after years. Congratulations and we are already planning our next visit!
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